
June 26, 2021 

Andrejczyk, Miller Pace Respective Fields 

Over Roxbury Hills 

ROXBURY – Running along some steep up-hill and down-hill stretches, Mark 

Andrejczyk and Elizabeth Miller annexed the championship derbies over 5.0-

mile loop at the weekly Roxbury Road Runners Club series. 

Andrejczyk was clocked in 35-minutes, 49-seconds –a 7:10-per-mile pace – on 

the route Saturday, June 26, which included a trip up the long hill on Apple 

Lane and down the hill on Squire Road. 

Miller of New Fairfield took 14th place overall and first in the women’s 

division with a time of 41:04. 

There will be no race in the series on Saturday, July 3. 

The Stephen Reich Freedom Trail five-kilometer race will be run on Sunday, 

July 4, at 9 a.m. in Washington. 

The series resumes on Saturday, July 10, at The Stephen Reich Freedom Trail 

five-kilometer race will be run on Sunday, July 4, at 9 a.m. in Washington. 

The series resumes on Saturday, July 10, at 8:30 a.m. with the annual 3.05-

mile Roxbury Land Trust/Bill Burley MidSummer Championship. The race 

will start and finish near the Roxbury Land Trust preserve on River Road. 

 Runners can enter through the $25 season membership. They also can 

participate by completing the weekly waiver form and paying $2 if they 

already have a timing chip and $5 if they do not have a chip. Youth runners 

can enter for free after completing the weekly waiver form. 

The races are sanctioned by the Roxbury Recreation Commission. 

For further information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (Voice-mail) (860) 354-3521 or access 

www.roxburyraces.net. 
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